Hursley Museum Services – January 2023

Current Activities
We have now received two complete AS/400s, including terminals, printer and magnetic tape drives, from an IT consultancy in Wales.

We are hoping that the museum can resume visits in the not too distant future. These will be coordinated by Hursley employees and in the main led by lab volunteers. Curators will be providing training.

Scanning of hundreds of hardware slides is continuing at home, allowing further expansion of the photo archive.
Photo Shoot
A Data Storage Specialist Communications Agency visited the museum just before Christmas for a photo shoot session. They are planning a social media campaign about old technologies later this year, focussing on data storage.
Law Society
A working IBM PC with mono display has now been collected from Hursley for the High Court exhibition in London, mentioned in our last report.
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